
ocpublicworks.com/LCC 

Teddy Kamarzarian          (714) 955-0315          ProjectInfo@ocpw.ocgov.com 

PROJECT UPDATE 
JANUARY 2023 

LAGUNA CANYON CHANNEL 
REPLACEMENT PROJECT 

Woodland Drive to the southern end of Laguna Canyon Frontage Road  

CONTACT INFORMATION 

Muốn xem văn kiện này bằng tiếng Việt, xin bấm vào ...           要查看該文檔的中文版，請訪問 ...           이 문서를 한국어로 보고 싶다면 …           ocpublicworks.com/news 

Current Progress — 43% Complete! 

Work completed to date includes: 

• 450 feet of channel replaced! 

• Drainage structures constructed. 

• Reinforced concrete bridge (Woodland Dr.). 

• Vegetation clearing. 

• Shoring and protection of Southern California 

Edison traffic control staging. 

What we’re working on now: 

In the month of January, channel work along the 

Laguna Beach Water District waterline will continue 

while preparing to transition into Phase 2, including 

curbs and gutters, sidewalks, ADA ramps, grading at 

the mini-park, decorative fencing and the start of 

asphalt trench paving. 

Project Timing 

Zone 2 

Early January 2023 — Mid-March 2023 

(Overall project completion scheduled for May 2023.) 

 

Working Days/Times 

Monday – Friday: 7:30 a.m. to 6 p.m. 

Saturday: 8:30 a.m. to 6 p.m.* 

*Beginning January 7, 2023. 

Parking Update (Laguna Frontage Rd.) 

In late December 2022, 10 additional parking spots 

in Zone 3 were closed so that construction crews 

could access and safely protect the Laguna Beach 

Water District waterline prior to channel construction 

in Zone 2. This will help save time and continue 

progression of project construction. 

13 parking spaces will open for resident use near the 

mini-park by the end of January 2023. 

ZONE 2 

ZONE 3 

ZONE 1 

 MINI-
PARK 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.ocgov.com%2Fnews&data=04%7C01%7CJennifer.Ayari%40ocpw.ocgov.com%7C191630f2475041c7316f08da16919e06%7Ce4449a56cd3d40baae3225a63deaab3b%7C0%7C0%7C637847111913519252%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJ
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.ocgov.com%2Fnews&data=04%7C01%7CJennifer.Ayari%40ocpw.ocgov.com%7C191630f2475041c7316f08da16919e06%7Ce4449a56cd3d40baae3225a63deaab3b%7C0%7C0%7C637847111913519252%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJ
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.ocgov.com%2Fnews&data=04%7C01%7CJennifer.Ayari%40ocpw.ocgov.com%7C191630f2475041c7316f08da16919e06%7Ce4449a56cd3d40baae3225a63deaab3b%7C0%7C0%7C637847111913519252%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJ

